Stekl transfers from Marion to Jefferson
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Caleb Stekl has transferred from Marion High School to Jefferson and will be eligible for the
entire baseball season with the J-Hawks this year.

Stekl, a strong defensive catcher, hit .222 for Marion in 27 games last year as a sophomore and
compiled an 0-2 record and 2.63 ERA in three appearances on the mound. He missed part of
the season with an injury.

Stekl received honorable mention on the Wamac Conference all-star baseball team.

"Caleb is enrolled at Jefferson and will be eligible for the 2015 baseball season," Jefferson
athletic director Chris Deam confirmed Sunday.

Stekl has moved into the Jefferson school district, according to sources. He has been attending
the pitcher/catcher workouts with the J-Hawks.




